
 

 

TENDER 
HOLD BAG SCREENING (HBS) RECAPITALIZATION 

 
 

The Greater Moncton International Airport Authority (GMIAA) calls for contractors to 

participate in a competitive tender process for the Hold Bag Screening Recapitalization 

Program. 

Forms of tender and associated information package will be available on May 27 at SNC-

Lavalin located at 455 Boulevard René-Lévesque West, Montréal, Québec or by contacting 

Sébastien Lambert via email at sebastien.lambert@snclavalin.com.   

This call to tender will close at 3:00 p.m. on Friday, June 21 and all tenders are to be 

submitted to:   

 

Greater Moncton International Airport Authority 

777 Aviation Avenue, Unit 12 

Dieppe, NB E1A 7Z5 

Attention:  Vincent Martin 

Tenders submitted will be privately opened following the tender close.  GMIAA reserves the 

right to announce only information it deems appropriate.   
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